
12/19/18 

Facility Sub Committee 

Minutes 

Attending: Deb Kuzmekas, Dale Lougee, Bill Chiasson, Bob Rouleau and Lynn Bassett 

Meeting opened at 6:10pm in the Central Office Conference Room 

1- Deb named herself as Chair since Lee was out sick. 

2- Lynn reported the ACES MSBA project closeout reimbursement to the Town of Athol for $1,066,879. 

3- Dale spoke some about the revised HS track renovation of $1.5M 

    What is the recommended avenue to discuss presenting the track to the Towns? 

4- Bill informed Bob that the HS outside lighting is not working properly. 

   Bob will look into this issue. 

5- Bob updated the ARP high school project. 

   Roof is done. 

  The boiler contractor (Royal Steam) is having issues trying to get the boiler parts in. 

           The boilers were scheduled to be online 12/17/18. 

           The new date is now at 1/10/19.  

           The OPM informed the contractor that they would have to pay for the temporary boiler heating 

oil.         

6- The facility sub-committee reviewed and voted/approved the November ARP project bills of 

$357,747.47 unanimous.  Dale moved, Bill second. All in favor. 

Meeting closed at 6:20pm. 

 

Lynn Bassett   

  


